
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 

4.7.18 
2:30pm Current Year 2 
parents meeting 

Thursday 
5.7.18 

Class 3 visit the Baltic -
Newcastle 
2:30pm Current 
Reception parents 
meeting 

Friday 
6.7.18 

 Fair 1:30pm 

Wednesday 

11.7.18 
Resources committee 
2pm 
Full Governing body 
meeting 3pm 

Thursday 
12.7.28 

Year 3 lead worship 

Friday 
13.7.18 

More Than dance day 
Performance - 2:15pm 
all welcome 

Monday 
16.7.18 

EYFS fancy dress fun 
run  - fundraiser 

Wednesday 
18.7.18 

Year 4 Leavers Mass 
10am – All welcome 

Thursday 
19.7.18 

Year 4 Leavers 
Assembly 2pm – All 
welcome 

Friday 
20.7.18 

EY Achievement 
assembly 9am 
Class 2& 3 
Achievement assembly 
1pm 
SCHOOL CLOSES 
NO CUDDIES 

4 t h  October  2016  

St Cuthbert’s R.C. First School Newsletter 
In God’s family, we love, we grow, we learn 

St Cuthbert’s RC First School, Prince Edward Rd, Tweedmouth, Berwick on Tweed, Northumberland TD15 2EX 

School website: www.st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland.sch.uk                E-mail: admin@st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 01289 307785  Fax: 01289 331717 

 

Date: 2 July 2018 

 

 

 

                                    Our statement to live by this week is… 

                        I stand up for people who 
                           are being treated unfairly 
                                     
 
 

Year 3 Liturgy 
Year 3 will lead our worship next Thursday (12th) at 9am. Thank you Y2 
for leading our liturgy on Thursday – it was very moving and made us 
think hard about how we can be like Jesus and help others, as Mother 
Theresa did.   

    

FAIR – THIS FRIDAY 1:30pm 
Our Summer fair is being held THIS FRIDAY FROM 1:30pm in the 
school hall!  Please come along and bring a friend or relative!  If you 
have any donations for the tombola, raffle or toy stall please bring in to 
school ASAP!  We will have face painting, penalty shoot-out, paint a 
flower pot, bouncy castle and even a ‘soak George’ stand!!!! 
 
If you or someone you know can donate some cakes to sell on our cake 
stall please bring along on Friday morning with the ingredients labelled. 
 
 
 
 
Please see poster on the back of this letter.  This year marks 1000 
years since the Battle of Carham – there is lots more information and 
free events for the family happening over the next few months; go to: 
http://www.visitberwick.com/exhibition/berwick-the-border to find out 

more 
Mini-Vinnies 

        Please remember to donate chocolate bars for  
The Apostleship of the Sea and an item for the  

                               Berwick food bank – boxes in the school             
                                      entrance. All donations much appreciated! 
 
 
School Reports 
Your child will receive their end of year school report on 9th July – we 
have changed the format this year so that they are more succinct and 
link directly to our school tracking system. 
 

CURRENT Y2 & RECEPTION PARENTS - PLEASE ATTEND 
RELEVANT ‘NEW TEACHER’ MEETINGS THIS WEEK 

 
 

 
 
.  
 

 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

 
Please like & share our page  

 
  

 

 

Good luck to our Curfew 
runners on Wednesday!!! 

 
 

Please meet 7pm race starts 
7:30pm – come along and 

cheer our team on!!! 

http://www.st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland
http://www.visitberwick.com/exhibition/berwick-the-border

